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Subject: 
Approval to upgrade We Energy lighting at the intersection of Cambridge Ave. and Erin Ln.  

 

Details: 
Referral was made by Ald. Payne.  Local residents have been requesting an increase in lighting at this 
intersection.  Committee discussed this item and agreed with staff recommendations to rotate the light arm 90 
degrees to center the light fixture over Erin Lane to provide more lighting for Erin Lane.  The cost to rotate this 
light arm will be $350 and the City will also ask WE Energies to replace the light fixture with a new one. 
 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve this request. 
 

 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost of rotating the lighting arm is expected to be $350 and would be covered by the 2016 B&G Sign Budget 
(3310.54140).   

 

 

Executive Action: 
 The resolution for approving this stop sign installation will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after the 
Council Meeting 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their April 18, 2016 meeting.  This item will be under 
the May 3, 2016 Common Council consent agenda. 

 


